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? Comandllxwave fun at Glendale
“ Christmas Fair
on

Wednesday 28th November, 5.30-7.30p.m

There will be lots of stalls which will include: tombola, craft stalls, games including hook-a-duck, toys and lots
more. Refreshments will be on sale and Santa will be here in his grotto. There will also be a children’s raffle.

A raffle will be held on the night. With this letter we are sending out three strips of raffle tickets per child, in the
hope that parents will sell them at a cost of £1 per strip. Please, when sold, send one set of numbers back
into school with the money, ensuring that the name of the purchaser/child’s name and class is across the
back of each strip — not on each individual ticket. If you sell all your tickets, and would like some more,
please contact school. All sold tickets will be entered for the Christmas Hamper Raffle and should be retumed
fo school by 28th November.

Non Uniform Day:
Friday 23" November

Children can come in their own clothes as long as they bring a tombola/raffle prize into school on the
day. We are asking for toys and books, (in good condition please), bottles, cans, toiletries etc.

(Xmasfayreinitiaiflyer)
www.glendale.warwickshire.sch.uk



